
 
 
Dear Parents,  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Nativity Play 
 
Our Reception, Years 1 and 2 children are excited to perform their Nativity play and we are looking 
forward to welcoming parents into school to see this wonderful performance on Tuesday, 12th 
December. There will be two performances, 10.00am and 3.30pm. For the afternoon performance the 
children will remain in school prior to the afternoon show so they will not need collecting at 3.15pm.  
If you are not attending the afternoon performance please collect your child from their classroom at 
4.00pm. Due to fire restrictions tickets are limited to 2 per family. 
 
The children will also be performing to the rest of the school on the Monday 11th December which will 
act as their dress rehearsal. 
 
Reception children will be wearing Nativity costumes which we will provide. If Year 1 and 2 could bring 
in a Christmas jumper, in a bag with their name on it please, they will be wearing these to perform. 
 
Tickets are free of charge but due to our seat restriction we do need to know numbers in advance so 
please book online through your iPAY account, in the ‘Limited Availability’ section. Bookings will close 
on Friday, 8th December.  On arrival please come to the front office to register and you will be escorted 
to your seats in the main hall.  
 
We hope you will be able to join us! If you have any queries please speak to your class teacher.  
 
Kind regards,  
  
The EYFS and KS1 Teams  

  


